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REPORTS COORDINATOR 

SUSAN ROLANDO 

 

We are off and running in our reporting for the 2023-2024 “BE A WARRIOR” year.  As a 

reminder, each Auxiliary is to report all volunteer information to its individual Post by using the 

form Auxiliary to Post Community Service Form.  Coordinate with your Post on when and 

how often they will need this information.  As you complete this form, please be sure to send me 

a copy as well.  If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.  As always, Report, 

Report, Report!! 

 

 

 


